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Project No. LYNF-0125 
 
September 16, 2022 
 
Emilie Cademartori 
Director of Planning & Conservation 
59 Summer Street 
Lynnfield, MA 01940 
Phone: 781-334-5152 
Email: ecademartori@town.lynnfield.ma.us 
 
Subject: Request for Certificate of Compliance 
 19 Ryan Road, Lynnfield MA 01940 
 
Dear Emilie, 
 
On behalf of our client, Deborah Croke, we are respectfully requesting a certificate of compliance for the 
work that was approved in the Order of Conditions for DEP File Number 209-0650 issued by the 
Lynnfield Conservation Commission on June 15, 2021.  
 
As discussed during our phone conversation today, we have not performed a final As Built Survey of the 
grades over the constructed septic system, however, we have been provided with photographs of the site 
by the owner which show that the site is stable. Based on these photographs and the septic as built that 
we performed for the Board of Health, it appears that the work has been completed in substantial 
compliance with the conditions set forth in the order. 
 
See attached photographs provided by the owner as well as the septic as built that we submitted to the 
Board of Health for approval.  

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us directly. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Peter M. Blaisdell, Jr., P.E., P.L.S. 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosures 
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